
Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 9:21 AM 
To: noreply@hamilton.ca 
Cc: Vrooman, Tim <Tim.Vrooman@hamilton.ca>; Pearson, Maria <Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Re: Public Meeting for UHOPA-21-004 / ZAC-21-008 - 1290 South Service Road and 5 & 23 Vince 
Mazza Way 
 
Hi tim  
I wish the following to be brought forward as well. At the corner of sinoma lane and winoa road we 
desperatly need a three way stop. The traffic is horrible not only to turn on and off of winona road but 
just to cross the street. Kids catch buses on the east side and need to cross and some idiots speed right 
down. Even with speed bumps. This is becoming a pedestrain nightmare. 
Pat 
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Sent from my iPhone 
 


